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PwC 
1 Embankment Place,  
London  
WC2N 6RH 
 

Dear , 

 

Award of contract for the provision of Corporate Finance Advisors to the Department for Transport  : 
TISEA0026 
 

I am pleased to inform you that your company has been selected for a Direct Award for the provision of 
Financial Advisers to the Department for Transport and therefore we would like to award the contract to you.  
 
The call-off contract shall commence 31st March 2020 for a duration of up to a maximum four months.   
 
This Direct Award is being offered under RM3745 Management Consultancy Framework One (MCF1) and 
the Framework Terms and Conditions shall apply. Any work commenced prior to today’s date is still bound 
by the framework terms and conditions.  A copy of the call-off order form and statement of requirements are 
provided with this contract award letter. 
 
Please would you print and sign a copy of this Letter of Appointment plus call-off order form with the 
acknowledgement signed by a partner of your firm and return via email. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this or any other matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Signed for and on behalf of the Department for Transport 

 

Name: , Commercial Relationship Manager  

 

 

Signature

 

 

Date: 3rd June 2020 
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I hereby confirm receipt of the above Letter of Appointment and the agreement of PwC to provide to the 
Department for Transport (DfT) the Services as specified in the Letter of Appointment. 

Signed on behalf of PwC 

Signature… …………………………… 

Title…………Partner………………………………………………………. 

Date…………05/06/2020…………………………………………………………. 




